
 
 
 

Prom and Graduation season is here. Metuchen CARES: Community Action for 
Recovery, Education, and Support is about to launch its Safe, Sober Celebration 
campaign with lawn signs for residents to display on their front property. If you can 
host a sign (with the image above), send your home address to  
metuchencares@metuchennj.com, and a member of the CARES Committee will 
place one on your lawn. Signs will be distributed starting May 19, and they will be 
picked up by June 26 (three days after graduation). 
 
Metuchen CARES is a proud sponsor of Metuchen High School’s Project 
Graduation, a drug-free/alcohol-free overnight event organized each year by the 
parents of the senior class. Please join Metuchen CARES in wishing the Class of 
2023 a wonderful prom and graduation, as well as every success in the years ahead. 
Congratulations, Class of ’23! 
 

             Please ask for a lawn sign in support of a safe, sober celebration. 
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